
CONSULTATION ON
DEVELOPING THE MEADOWS IN BROAD ROAD

The Council is carrying out a consultation process to understand
your views as to how the two meadows – Hawthorne Meadow (to
the south) and Pynham Meadow (to the north) can be developed
optimally to cater to the needs of the community. Our consultant
will be on site as follows:

Hawthorne / Pynham Meadows on Saturday 11 July from
10:00am to 15:00pm

Hambrook Post Office in Broad Road on Tuesday 14 July from
09:00am to 14:00pm

We would be delighted if you would pop along and give her your
views. Alternatively there is a very simple short survey for people
who cannot attend which can be completed via this link
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Pynham-Hawthorn-Meadows or
you could scan the QR code below to access the information.

If you have any concerns or queries, please email us at:
chidhamandhambrookpc@gmail.com


